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KANSAS CITY, MO—Krause Law LLC today announces that its founder Philip N. Krause has 
launched a new law firm to serve businesses in the Kansas City region.  Krause Law will be a 
regional boutique law firm, focusing exclusively on business law services targeted to 
entrepreneurs who are building innovative new businesses, and to established businesses who 
need trusted outside general counsel services to pursue their strategic objectives.  
 
Philip Krause, educated at Vanderbilt University and William Jewell College, has practiced law 
in the Kansas City region for his entire professional career, now spanning more than thirty 
years.  Through Krause Law he is assembling a team of lawyers who share his commitment for 
delivering the highest quality legal services to clients. 
 
According to Mr. Krause, “The time has come for the legal profession to start focusing on what 
their clients really want—great service at fair rates, with an up-to-date service model.  I hope 
other lawyers in Kansas City and across the country will join me in this new approach for our 
industry, in which regional boutique firms will offer what clients really need.  This space has 
plenty of room for all who want to make this kind of commitment to their clients.” 
 
Krause Law is located in freshly-renovated offices in the historic Livestock Exchange Building 
in Kansas City’s resurgent West Bottoms district.  Its practice model is client-focused, 
technology-driven, paperless as much as possible, mobile and highly accessible. 
 
More information about Krause Law is available at www.krauselawkc.com.  Krause Law is also 
launching a blog through its new website, so check there frequently for the latest blog post. 


